From the Board of Trustees,

The following Missouri Voting Entity issues involve legal issues therefore, legal expertise is required.  CoDA's designated attorney will review these and provide recommendations as to the inclusion of these ideas into the existing bylaws.  

Our legal counsel is already reviewing a number of corrections to the bylaws, so these suggested changes come at a good time.

Legal review will insure that whatever is submitted is not prohibited by either Federal (IRS) or state law (Attorney General of Arizona).

These bylaw changes were presented by Missouri as Voting Entity Issues and so are included in the  2011 CSC Delegate packet.
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